
  
WE CAN HELP YOUR SENIORS PAY FOR COLLEGE 

 

The New Jersey Society of CPAs offers scholarships in the amount 
of $7,000 to New Jersey high school seniors who plan to major in accounting.  
 
The application process is easy and free. Before the deadline of December 14, 
2015 your students will be asked to: 
 

• Complete an online application. 
• Write a 500-word essay. 
• Arrange to have their Guidance Department send a copy of their 

standardized test score, grade point average and class rank (if 
available). 

 
We encourage you to forward this email on to any interested and qualified 
students or parents, and post to your school's website. For more information, 
contact Lauren Walsh. 
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